
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE  

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING:   12 February 2007 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(32) Output 1.1:   Migration and Temporary Entry 

Senator Nettle (L&CA 16) asked: 

In relation to climate change and the impact that has on people movement and people coming 
to Australia, in 2006 I understand there were requests at the Pacific Islands Forum.  Was the 
Department of Immigration involved in any of those discussions? 

Answer: 

No.   
 




